
RENO QRP GROUP MEETING 1/16/2024 

Location at Jack’s Café #2 at Sixth St. & N Wells The meetings are held in the back 
room.  
 
Today there were 19 members present.  
Those that attended: Woody K1LB, Ray W7TAP, Yvonne Y7YMM, Krystal AJ6GC, Bob 
KA6NSN, Bill NN7K, Phil AB7WE, Mike W7MS, Winfred KK7GYO, Tom KE7AVZ, Dave 
K7DAJ, Derek K7DLZ, Tony KC7YPP, Jim WI0JIM, Todd KH2IJ, Barry K6ST, Rob 
KA6JLT, Ed KG7FMN, Ed WD7Y.  
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS  
The next Slow Speed NET is on Thursday Jan, 25, 2024 At 11:00 AM on 7.045 MHZ.  
 
Winter Field day is coming up January 27-28 CW SSB Digital. 24 hr. contest.  
 
Latest Members copy for all (Update Derek w7dlz@snars.org )  
 
Voz KB7VT announced that Ed KG7LYG in in the hospital with pneumonia.  
 
Berry K6ST announced a fellow HAM Bob Miller WA6MTY is now a SK.Bob passed 
away on January 11, 2024 he was a kind and giving person he will be missed.  
 
Phil has a in the window antenna connections for free, it didn’t take long before Tom 
claimed it for himself.  
 
SHOW AND TELL  
 
Bob KA6NSN gave a short talk about the Q MULTIPLIER MODEL HD-11That he had 
found in a Pawn shop. He was offering it to anyone.  
 
LAST OF ALL  
There was a raffle for a kit called the Crawling Bug donated by Bill NN7K.  
 
Derek announced about his last SOTA activation up on top of Dogskin Mt. Yesterday, 
with three other OP’s all new to SOTA. This led to round table conversation about SOTA 
and POTA.   
 
The next Reno QRP Group will be held on Tuesday Feb. 20, 2024. In the back Meeting 

Room at Jacks #2 on Wells and 6th St. at 11:00 AM  
 
Watch for meeting announcement/reminder to be posted later.  
 
Also check out the clubs WEB page w7fst.com Ed/WD7Y  
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